

NEW COVENANT ALLIANCE CHURCH - MARCH 7th 2021

CHURCH THEME: BEING THE CHURCH, AGAINST ALL ODDS

VERSE FOR THE WEEK – John 15:4

"Remain in me, as I also remain in you. No branch can bear fruit by itself; it must remain in the vine. Neither can you bear fruit unless you remain in me."

ONLINE SUNDAY SERVICE

Call to Worship

Michael Huynh

Praise and Thanksgiving

Jasmine Vinson (L) and Rahel Vinson

Scripture Reading

Psalm 122

Sermon

Rev Dr Vinson Samuel "God is seeking for True Worshippers"

Holy Communion
Song of Response
Offering and Announcement
Benediction

(Worship Video Tech: Rahel Vinson)

A FEW THINGS TO KNOW

WELCOME

Thank you for being part of today's Worship Service. Please continue to join our online services and events by regularly checking our church website or congregational emails for the latest updates.

NEW BABY!

Congratulations to the proud parents, Omed and Shadan, as they celebrate the birth of their son Malik on February 27, 2021. The parents are thankful to the church family for their prayers and support.

EM SUNDAY SCHOOL @ 11AM

Join us for a study session on "The Crucified Life: Seven Words from the Cross." This Sunday, Rev Vinson will conduct the session on Jesus' third word from the Cross.

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME - MARCH 14 @ 2AM

Daylight saving time begins on Sunday, March 14 at 2pm. Don't forget to change your clocks next Sunday.

Attendance and Offering – Last Sunday

92 (57 realtime, 35 recording) | Online Sunday Service
18 / 7 | Children Online Worship (Kids/Helpers)
6 Teens / 13 Adults (FOG - Followers of God)
\$4790.00 | Total Offering
(Feb. 22 to Feb. 28, Chinese and English)

(Feb. 22 to Feb. 28, Chinese and English) General Fund \$3,200.00; Missions \$1300.00; Love \$90.00 Building Fund \$100.00 Thanksgiving \$100.00

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING – MARCH 28 @ 2PM

Mark your calendar for the church Annual Membership Meeting on March 28 at 2pm through Zoom. Join your fellow NCAC brothers and sisters and the Board of Elders to remember God's blessings and provision during 2020 and look forward to 2021.

VBS 2021

VBS for 2021 will continue to be a virtual/online summer camp. It will still be a 3 weeks program from July 12- July 30. If you are interested & would like to be a volunteer, please contact Elaine or Peggy for an application, deadline for submission is April 4.

2020 TAX RECEIPTS

Set your clock to Dear brothers and sisters, 2020 tax receipts have all been sent out either physically or electronically this year. If you would like to confirm whether your tax receipt has been sent to you by mail or email, please contact Ricky Leung via email at rickycwl@yahoo.ca

Sermon Notes

PEOPLE TO CONNECT WITH

SMALL GROUP (SG) LEADERS

Enoch Chan, Downtown SG
Christine Wong & Leah Chan, Downtown SG
Keith Lau & Catherine Tsang, Uptown SG
Michael and Anki Huynh, North-East SG
James Lam, 1 Corinthians 13 SG

ENGLISH MINISTRY TEAM (EMT)

Charlotte Pang
David Tong
Enoch Chan
Michael Huynh, Elder
Rev Dr Vinson Samuel, English Pastor

CHURCH MINISTRY STAFF

Rev Simon Sit, Senior Pastor Rev Dr Vinson Samuel, English Pastor Jon Moe, Children and Youth Ministry Director

TO CONTACT US
www.ncac.ca
www.facebook.com/ncac.ca

COVID UPDATES

COVID-19is still not over yet. As COVID-19 cases continue to surge, the Ontario government in consultation with the Chief Medical Officer of Health and other health experts are reinforcing Ontarians to 'stay at home' as much as possible to minimize transmission of the virus and prevent hospitals from becoming overwhelmed.

On March 5, 2021, the Province announced that Toronto would enter 'Grey Zone' with effect from March 8, 2021, to the province Covid-19 reopening framework.

Please visit the Covid-19 framework / Zone changes at: https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-reopening-recovery-rebuild/covid-19-response-framework-zone-changes/https://www.ontario.ca/page/covid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-and-open#grey

Enhancing Public Health and Workplace Safety Measures in the Province wide Shutdown: https://files.ontario.ca/moh-enhanced-provincewide-shutdown-2021-01-12-v2.pdf

Our C&MA District urges local churches to be patient and to trust God's timing in all of this and to honour our government and health officials for their hardwork. All the ministries of NCAC will continue to be online. Thank you for your prayers and support.